
MEMORANDUM

To: Mayor and City Council

From: Christopher Pike, Finance Director

Date: April 9, 2018

Subject: Approval of Contract Amendment with Inframark

ITEM DESCRIPTION
Approval of a contract amendment with Inframark

BACKGROUND
2018 Budget includes a new position starting April 1st.  This amendment updates the contract 
with Inframark for these services.

RECOMMENDED ACTION
Staff respectfully requests Council approve the contract amendment with Inframark to the 
addition of an Accountant II position as approved in the 2018 Budget.
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